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I oppose this bill. Mail-in voting is very important and helps voters who cannot vote at 

a polling place on the day of elections. There are many legitimate reasons why 

people cannot vote in-person.  The idea of eliminating mail-voting has been 

perpetuated by those who are trying to reduce the ability of people to vote.  

I oppose! 


